
 

 

2025 Tariff Update  

Significant industrial tariffs, the exact rates and effective dates which remain in flux, are 
unsettling for all of us.  We value our business relationship and are prepared to assist 
you in navigating through the uncertainty and mitigating the impact tariffs may have on 
your needed components. 

Our priority is to be transparent in how we will manage tariffs. When and while in effect, 
tariff pass-through costs will not be reflected in an items’ price. Rather, tariffs will be 
listed as a separate line-item charge for each tariffable item. This approach enables us 
to remove tariff pass-through costs if and when tariffs rates are changed or suspended. 

However, please know that the stated or potential tariff rates imposed on certain 
manufacturer electronic components from global manufacturers will impact your 
prices at a significantly lower rate. For example at a tariff rate of 25% the impact on your 
prices will not exceed 15%. 

Please reach out to your sales contact to determine the impact of tariffs on your 
specific component needs. We are ready to assist in any way we can. 

Jennifer Fanning, Senior Sales Representative jenniferf@electroshield.com  
Erin Wilkinson, Senior Sales Representative erinw@electroshield.com 
David Draper, Sales Associate   davidd@electroshield.com 
Lisa Schoenthal, Sales Associate   lisa.schoenthal@electroshield.com 
Margi Gay, Sales Manager    margig@electroshield.com 
 
Or contact us at 800-662-1054; sales@electroshield.com 

Thank you for being a valued partner. 
Your ElectroShield Team 
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